
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Village of Lyndon Station 

 

  

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Lyndon Station Village Board 

will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 28, 2022 commencing at 6:00 p.m. 

at the Lyndon Station Village Hall, 116 Lemonweir Street, Lyndon Station, Wisconsin, 

for the purpose of receiving public comments on the November 8, 2022 Referendum 

Ballot Question “Under State law, the increase in the levy of the Village of Lyndon 

Station for the tax to be imposed for the fiscal year, 2023, is limited to 0.816%, which 

results in a levy of $68,933. Shall the Village of Lyndon Station be allowed to exceed this 

limit and increase the levy for the fiscal year, 2023, for the purpose of addressing village 

personnel needs, potentially including a full time clerk, two additional trustees, additional 

public works personnel, and a part time police officer, by a total of 253.871% which 

results in a levy of $243,933, and on an ongoing basis, include the increase of $175,000 

for each fiscal year going forward. 

 

Any interested person or his/her agent will be heard at this public hearing.  

 

Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the Americans with 

Disabilities Act that requires the meeting or materials at the meeting to be in an 

accessible location or format must contact the Village Clerk at 608-666-2500, 116 

Lemonweir Street, Lyndon Station, Wisconsin, at least twenty-four hours prior to the 

commencement of the hearing so that any necessary arrangements can be made to 

accommodate each request.  

 

 

 

       ________________________________ 

       Michelle L. Klein, Village Clerk 

 

 

Class 2 Notice 

 

Posted  Monday, September 26, 2022, Village Hall, Lyndon Station Bank of 

Mauston and Lyndon Station Post Office 

   

 

 


